
 
Dear Parents,  
  
Our biannual exchange with Durbanville is on Friday 23rd and Saturday 24th of May.  
Please find attached the programme of events for Friday. All fixtures have been loaded onto 
MyBishopsLife.  
 
Please take careful note of the following:  

• All boys to dress in full tracksuit with sports kit  

• Drop at normal time at Bishops Prep  

• Bring only sports kit bags (if needed) to school, no lunch bags and NO IPADS  

• There will be a tuckshop available at the Woodlands throughout the day 

• Boys will be walked up to College. Hockey sticks and sports equipment to be placed on 

the Woodlands Pavilion Stands  

• Boys and staff from Bishops and Durbanville will be attending a service in the Memorial 

Chapel. Due to limited seating capacity, no parents are to attend the Chapel service    

• Boys playing hockey (u9, u13C & u13D) will be transported to and from Hartleyvale via 

bus (leave from College) 

• Lunch will be served to all Bishops and Durbanville students (special dietary 

requirements will be provided)  

• Boys attending Mosque may be collected from Hartleyvale Astro and the Avenue field at 

College by 12h30. Please notify Mrs Graney (Hartleyvale) or Mr Abrahams (Avenue Field) 

when your son leaves.  

• Boys not hosting, not playing tennis, and that have completed their respective sports 

(hockey, chess and amazing race) will be dismissed from the Avenue field at 12h55 by 

the teacher in charge. 

• Boys not collected by 13h15, will be walked back to aftercare 

• Hosting (Gr 6 & 7 boys) will be done at 17h00, and are to be collected from the Avenue 

field – if raining, collection will be done from the Woodlands Pavilion  

• Hosted boys are to be dropped at Lutgensvale 30min before their respective rugby 

games on Saturday 24th May. 

  
There will be a charge for the meal to your account; this will also include a meal for a 
Durbanville learner. Hot lunch boys have been accounted for in the cost.  
  
We look forward to a wonderful experience. 
 


